Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Price, Henryetta <hprice@blm.gov>

Sent: Monday, August 28, 2017 4:33 PM

To: Dakota Neel

Cc: Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; stucker@blm.gov; Rebecca Haskell; Robert McNeill;
James_Amos@blm.gov

Subject: Re: (Work Plan) White Star Federal Tank Battery 2RP-3903-0

Dakota,

I'm good with the work plan. You will need like approval from NMOCD prior to conducting work.

I would assume the chlorides have migrated some in the past year. | would recommend to sample at the bottom of the excavation to see
where the numbers are and if they have changed.

Please let me know when the work will be complete so that | am onsite for field verification. Thanks.

Henryetta Price
Environmental Protection Specialist

Bureau Of Land Management

Hprice@blm.gov
Phone 575-234-5951
Cell 575-706-2780

Fax 575-234-5927

* Tis the season for African Rue. Please do a 360 scan around your well locations and lease roads.

On Mon, Aug 28, 2017 at 3:40 PM, Dakota Neel <DNeel2@concho.com> wrote:

Mr. Bratcher/Ms. Price,

| wanted to check on the status of this work plan that was submitted back in March. Let me know if you have any
guestions or concerns related to this plan.

From: Dakota Neel

Sent: Friday, March 31, 2017 1:07 PM

To: Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD; Mike.Bratcher@state.nm.us; stucker@blm.gov
Cc: Rebecca Haskell; Robert McNeill; James Amos@blm.gov

Subject: (Work Plan) White Star Federal Tank Battery 2RP-3903-0

Mr. Bratcher/Ms. Tucker



Attached is a work plan for your consideration. Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or concerns.

Thank you,

Dakota Neel

HSE Coordinator
COG Operating LLC
Cell:

dneel2@concho.com

2407 Pecos Ave.

Artesia, NM 88210

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The information in this email may be confidential and/or privileged. If you are not the
intended recipient or an authorized representative of the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any review,
dissemination or copying of this email and its attachments, if any, or the information herein, is prohibited. If you
received this email in error, please immediately notify the sender by return email and delete this email from your
system. Thank you.

NOTICE: The information in this email may be confidential and/or privileged. If you are not the intended recipient or an
authorized representative of the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any review, dissemination or copying
of this email and its attachments, if any, or the information contained herein, is prohibited. If you have received this
email in error, please immediately notify the sender by return email and delete this email from your system. Further,
any contract terms proposed or purportedly accepted in this email are not binding and are subject to management’s
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final approval as memorialized in a separate written instrument, excluding electronic correspondence, executed by an
authorized representative of COG Operating LLC or its affiliates.



